
St Anthony’s School 

Literacy/ Numeracy Catch Up Funding 2019/20 

Proposed use of Funding 

 

 

The Department for Education (DfE) provided additional funding for all students in Year 7 

from 2012 onwards, who achieved below their age related expectations at the end of KS2. 

This additional funding is to be used by schools to provide literacy and numeracy catch-

up support for Year 7 students. It is designed to help students catch up as quickly as 

possible. 

Number of pupils and Catch-up Funding received 2019-2020 

Total number of pupils on roll in Year 7  33 

Total amount of Catch Up Funding received £ 14,720  

 

Nature of support proposed 2019/20 

 
A large proportion of the Literacy and Numeracy funding will be allocated to improving the Literacy 

and Numeracy resources for pupils to access during tutor times as well as specific ICT packages to 

support Literacy, Communication and Numeracy in the curriculum.  

A small proportion of this funding will be allocated to staffing to provide additional tutor based support 

for students in Year 7. 

  

 

Proposed Outcomes for Literacy and Numeracy catch up spending 2019/20 

Pupils have full access to a range of appropriate Literacy and Numeracy resources to access. To 

continue to raise attainment in Literacy and Numeracy.  

 

 

  

 

 



 


